
SNAP E&T Updates from the State of Minnesota 
1. Management Evaluation: The SNAP and SNAP E&T Management Evaluation was completed. We 

have not received our final report yet. 
  

2. State Plan Submission: The SNAP E&T State Plan and request for additional funds was 
submitted. We have not received approval yet, but we will be notifying all counties and tribes 
when that is approved. 

  
3. SNAP E&T Annual Meeting: SNAP E&T Team is planning and preparing for the Annual SNAP E&T 

Provider meeting beginning on Monday, October 9th. 
  

4. Screening & Referral 
The new screening and referral process is being implemented 10/1/23. Eligibility was trained on 
this process at the County and Tribal Nations meeting on 9/20/23. The presentation will be 
available on SIR, and will also be added as a web-based training on Trainlink in the near future. 
Workers will be using the provider map (mentioned in #4) to create a handout/referral form for 
SNAP recipients that want to be referred to SNAP E&T. Instructions for how to do this are included 
in the training. Workers will also see a list of additional providers in their area in the MAXIS 
referral pop-up screen, and workers will be able to select a provider in their area. It will be 
important for eligibility to understand and know more about the SNAP E&T providers in their area. 
  
The A resource for SNAP E&T is the SNAP E&T Provider Map. The SNAP E&T Provider Map is an 
interactive map that identifies SNAP E&T providers by county and the types of supportive services 
and SNAP E&T support offered. For more information, please visit the SNAP Employment and 
Training Provider Map  

 

https://mn.gov/dhs/snap-e-and-t/provider-dashboard/
https://mn.gov/dhs/snap-e-and-t/provider-dashboard/

